Provider Alert: 4/5/10


This is a reminder to all Kansas 4th Time DUI providers that, pursuant to the section of your Facility Addendum listed below, 4th time DUI quarterly reports are due no later than April 15, 2010. Please note that the reports are to be sent to me at this email address.
 

4.0  Deliverables
The work required by this Addendum shall be completed in accordance with the respective dates specified in the Addendum, or as requested by ValueOptions.  Acceptance of any late deliveries shall not be deemed a waiver of ValueOptions’ right to hold Provider liable for any actual loss or damage resulting there from, nor shall it act as a modification of the Provider’s obligation to make future deliveries in accordance with the award set forth in this Section.  The estimated completion date for this Addendum is 7/30/10.

The specific deliverables required for this Addendum are:


(1)
Provider must submit monthly progress and accountability reports to the RADAC care coordinator, and to the KDOC representative if requested.  Failure of the client to participate in services must be reported to the designated RADAC Coordinator within 2 business days.

(2)
Provider must submit a discharge summary with recommendation and discharge prognosis to the designated RADAC upon the client’s completion of discharge from primary services.  These reports are due within 2 weeks of the clients discharge.  


(3)
Provider shall submit typed quarterly reports regarding progress towards outcomes as identified in their program logic model.

o        The full report (2010 AAPS Logic Model matrix and Quarterly Reporting Form for Program Outcomes) must be submitted on the 1st and 4th quarter reports.

o        The Quarterly Reporting Form for Program Outcomes report only (without matrix) is all that is required on the 2nd and 3rd quarter reports.

o        Include the total number of 4th time DUI clients served in each report for that quarter.

o        In the 4th quarter report, provide an unduplicated number of 4th time DUI clients served in FY 2010. 

 

      Reports are to be sent to ValueOptions Director of Provider Relations Frances Breyne at frances.breyne@valueoptions.com. Quarterly reports must be received on or before the 15th day of October, January, April and July.  Reports are to be sent to the designated RADAC.  Payment for services delivered may be withheld if the report is not received in a timely manner.

